
- Commonwealth Edison -

One First National Plaza. Chicago. libncis,

Accress Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, !!!inois 60690,

June 27, 1979

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
Dir:ctorate of Inspection and

Enforcement - Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

_

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
IE Inspection Report Nos. 50-456/79-06
and 50-457/79-06
NRC Docket Nos. 50-456 and 50-457

Reference (a) : June 1, 1979 letter frcm Gaston Fiorelli
to Byron Lee, Jr. transmitting IE
Inspection Report Nos. 50-456/79-06 and
50-457/79-06

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference (a) transmitted an inspection report
regarding an inspection conducted on May 3, 1979 by Messrs.
E. R. Schweibinz and C. E. Jones of your office of activities
at Braidwood Station. That report identified an apparent
deviation from commitments made by Commonwealth Edison
Comoany in previous correspondence with the NRC. Recent
discussions between Commonwealth Edison personnel and Mr.
Schweibinz have resolved this item. On Monday, June 25, 1979
Mr. Schweibinz informed Mr. R. Cosaro, Braidwood Project
Superintendent, that the apparent item of deviation will be
withdrawn in a subsequent report and that no response by
Commonwealth Edison to this item is required.

Please address any additional questions that you
might have to this office.

.

Very truly yours,

( C.:: <

Cordell Reed
Assistant Vice-President )-
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